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[Glendale Heights, Illinois] On Monday July 12th, 2021 at approximately 2:53pm, the Glendale 
Heights Police Department responded to the 2100 block of Almond Ln for a report of an armed 
individual inside a home experiencing a mental health crisis.  Responding Officers arrived on scene 
and after 2 ½ hours of negotiations, the 66 year-old occupant surrendered. The Bloomingdale Fire 
Department transported the subject to the hospital for treatment. No one was injured during the 
incident and there is no danger to the public at this time.  
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